Pamela Martin

From: Dave Holland <G
Sent: May 25, 2025 8:28 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for pickleball courts at Centennial
Categories: Pickleball

[You don't often get email from | Lc2n why this is important at

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]
Thanks for considering our application for modification of one of the three tennis courts at Centennial.

When you look at numbers, bear in mind that a typical booking for pickleball involves six participants for each court, since
we routinely swap players in and out. With our proposed change, we can get four pickleball courts (24 people) into the
surface area previously occupied by one tennis court, where under routine usage only two people play with no swapping.

If the goal of recreational facilities is citizen engagement and enjoyment, what better way to show return on facility
investment than counting raw numbers. The astronomical growth of pickleball says it all.

Smart communities are committing to this now, since this sport has the ability to attract tourist and tournament dollars that
have potential to bring millions to a city each year.

Sincerely,

Dave Holland

8122 Woodwyn Terrace,
Saanichton, BC
I

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central
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